¥ Nathaniel Erskine-Smith, M.P.
Beaches-East York

May 13, 2020

Please accept my greetings and my congratulations on celebrating Falun
Dafa's 28th Anniversary!

As you celebrate another amazing year of work dedicated to promoting
harmony and goodwill in society, thank you for your continued commitment to
peace around the world. This has been exemplified through your efforts in
improving individual spiritual, mental and physical wellbeing.

On that note, as the Member of Parliament for Beaches-East York, Iwould like
to acknowledge and thank all of the Falun Gong practitioners, supporters,
families, and friends involved in promoting and participating in this

celebration.

Please accept my best wishes in celebrating this anniversary.

Sincerely,
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Nathaniel Erskine-Smith
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